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Statement by the Republic of Poland

Geneva, 21st January 2015 
Thank you, Mr. President,

We would like to thank the delegation of the Kingdom of Spain for the  presentation of their national report and their  participation in the UPR process.
In relation to the present report on the HR situation in Spain Poland would like to commend Spain’s undergoing efforts with regard to adoption of international law and standards pertaining to human rights, as well as introduced amendments to the Criminal Code with the view to combating discrimination, racism and xenophobia.
Poland would also like to make the following recommendations:
· to ensure effective monitoring of detention and custody procedures by the law enforcement forces (police);
· to ensure equal education opportunities for migrants children and Roma in particular.
I thank you.
